

Peter O. Knight Airport Plant City Airport Tampa Executive Airport

—иппианатины

August 29, 2016

Hillsborough County Aviation Authority P.O. Box 22287 Tampa, Florida 33622 phone/ 813-870-8700 fax/ 813-875-6670 TampaAirport.com

Dear CNC Member,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide you with a Community Noise Consortium (CNC) update and an invitation to our next meeting. We are appreciative of your continued participation with the CNC.

As many of you know, the Taxiway 'J' bridge was demolished and is in the final stages of being rebuilt. That project began in February 2015, with a projected completion of September 2016. The construction teams have worked diligently to keep this project on schedule over the past 16 months. However, the project is now scheduled to be finished in October, slightly behind the original completion date of September.

As we have done at each CNC meeting since the Taxiway 'J' project began, we will provide the latest update at our next meeting, scheduled for Thursday, September 8, 2016 from 5:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. in the Aviation Authority Boardroom at Tampa International Airport.

Please bring your parking ticket to the meeting for validation. The agenda for the meeting will be posted online one week prior to the meeting and may be accessed from www.tampaairport.com/noise-abatement.

We look forward to seeing you on September 8, 2016.

Il Tolle

Sincerely,

Lloyd Tillmann

Director of Operations